

[image: A close-up of a logo

Description automatically generated]


The Tyntesfield PPG meeting in March saw a talk by the Research Team at TMG which is generally held to be one of the top three research Primary Care Networks in the Southwest Central region, attracting top tier funding. Dr Edward Mann and Alexis Channon talked about the development of research at GP level and how valuable it is; it encompassed selection of projects, selection of patients, patient choice and confidentiality, as well as the some of the past and current research programmes in which they have been involved.
Recently we have welcomed several new members; but young people and those of working age with younger families are unrepresented there are a few places left. 
The group is expecting a grant of £600 in respect of our support for the Age Without Limits event to be held in mid-June. Watch out for further information on this Line Dancing themed activity day at the Tythe Barn. Plans are also underway for the TMG/PPG Patient Communication event at July’s Farmers Market. Don’t forget you can use the suggestion boxes in each medical centre to send comments and ideas or you can e-mail tmgppg@gmail.com.
Full minutes and all PPG information, as well as the application form, can be accessed under the Patient Involvement tab on the TMG website:  https://www.tyntesfield.nhs.uk/patient-involvement-1 
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